

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Monday, 30th October 2017

## PTA Meeting – Wednesday, 1st November 2017

Dear Parents and Carers.

Thank you to those parents/carers who volunteered their support with setting up and helping to run a PTA for Green Ridge.

Following our initial meeting and discussions at the end of September during the Macmillan Coffee Morning, we would like to invite any parents/carers to our next meeting this coming Wednesday (1st November) straight after drop off at 9.00am. The meeting should last no more than an hour.

The meeting will give us an opportunity:

- Review roles that people have offered to do;
- Consider fundraising events for the rest of the autumn term and dates; and
- Consider fundraising events for the rest of the academic year.

Please do feel to come along to the meeting, even if you did not have the opportunity to attend previously. We look forward to seeing you!

Yours faithfully,

*Mr. Aaron Wanford* Headteacher

A. A. Warfoul.